
Welcome

Hi,
Welcome to Kaze Chikara Karate Club, a non-profit, voluntary organisation, where we study the 
art of Shotokan Karate together. We are affiliated to the Karate Union of Great Britain (KUGB), the
largest Shotokan Karate organisation in Britain.  More information about the club, including our 
constitution and policies, is available at our website, https://www.kaze.org.uk/. Contact 
information and links to our social media are also available there. 

After around 4 lessons, you should apply for a KUGB licence, using the online system at 
https://kugb.me. On first application, you will receive your licence and grading record book, 
which allows you to attend many competitions and training courses around the country, and 
progress through the grades.

As we train in the community centre, after about 4 weeks, each individual must become a 
member of the Community Association. This is for the Community Associations insurance, and 
the fees help with the upkeep of the centre. The Club will pay the fees on your behalf, but please
complete the form provided. This membership allows you to attend any of the other groups using
the centre, and allows you to book a room - e.g. for a children's party.

From 16th May 2022, the class times will be as follows:
5.15pm until 6pm: Children's class. This class will maintain the general structure of a karate class, 
but is aimed at younger children, combining karate technical instruction with games and general 
fitness.
6pm until 7.30pm: All grades class. This class will cover all aspects of karate for beginners to 4th 
Kyu (purple belt with white stripe). Seniors are expected to train, and will be included, but the 
main focus will be the juniors and intermediates.
7.30pm until 8.15pm: Advanced class. This class is mainly for seniors, covering the senior syllabus 
and advanced kata and kumite for competition. Lower grades are welcome to stay, but the main 
focus will be the seniors.

Also from 16th May 2022, prices for classes will change. To attend just the children's class will cost 
£3, with attendance of either the all grades class, the advanced class, or both, costing £5. 
Payments can be made on the night in cash, or by PayPal using the account 
https://paypal.me/kazechikara. Further payment options, with pricing incentives, are being 
explored, such as direct online credit card payments for multiple classes, and monthly direct debit
subscriptions. These will be announced on the website and facebook group as they become 
available.

Finally, it is important that the club has contact details for everyone, in case of short notice 
changes, and an emergency contact number in the unlikely event of an injury during class. These 
can be supplied using the secure form on the website at https://www.kaze.org.uk/contact.
Alternatively, you can use the form on the back of this letter and return it to me.

Thanks, and enjoy your karate,
Sensei Jim.
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Contact Information

Name
(required)

Photo Permission
(required)

 Can the club use photos of you in promotional material?
           

Date of Birth
(optional)

Email
(optional)

Phone
(optional)

Emergency contact
(required)
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